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20 June 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

On Wednesday 21 June it is national ‘thank a teacher’ day. 

 

We would like to give students, parents and fellow staff the opportunity to say ‘thank you’ to 
those teachers that have made a positive difference to them this year.   

 

If a particular teacher has gone above and beyond for your child or has been particularly 
supportive of your family, please use the link below to express your gratitude and we ensure 
that the information is passed on to the relevant staff member.   

 

Thank a teacher form 

 

If you would like to give a special shout out to members of our support team this can also be 
done using this form although there will be another opportunity in the autumn to thank our 
support team. 

 

The form will close on Friday 23 June so that we can share the comments with staff. 

 

Kind regards 

Maiden Erlegh Trust 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/djergHSE3h

